
Elba High School Alumni Association 
PO BOX 182 

Elba, Alabama 36323 
Linda Hodge, President 

Lucia Grantham, Vice President • Joan Ward, Vice President 
Pam Baker, Treasurer • Sasha O’Neal, Secretary 

Dear Elba High School Alumni: 
Membership dues and funds raised through our Elba High School Alumni Association Golf Tournament allow the 
Elba High School Alumni Association to be able to assist Elba High School graduates with monetary 
scholarships. Through 2021, we have provided $18,000 in scholarship monies to our graduates! Our main goal 
for the alumni association has and will continue to be assisting Elba High School and its students. The 
association  also assists with other needs from Elba City Schools as they are brought to our attention! 
Please consider helping us in these efforts by either joining the Association or renewing your current membership! 

You can mail your $20 annual membership fee to Pam Baker, P.O. Box 182, Elba, Alabama 36323 or click the 
PayPal link on this site to make your donation. Current members just need to provide your name with your 
renewal. If you have had an address change, name change, email change, etc. over the past year, please send 
the new information to us also to allow our secretary to update your record. For new members, please fill out the 
form below and return it with your donation either by mail, email, or in the description option for PayPal. 

Sincerely, 

Linda Hodge 
President 
Elba High School Alumni Association 

I want to be a part of the Elba
High School Alumni Association.

NAME 

MAIDEN NAME 
ADDRESS 
CITY
STATE ZIP CODE
PHONE - HOME
PHONE - CELL
EMAIL
SPOUSEʼS NAME

YEAR YOU GRADUATED

(first middle last)

(first middle last)

Membership fee is $20.
Send this completed form and a check for $20, payable to 

EHS Alumni Assn., to: 
Pam Baker, PO Box 182, Elba, AL 36323
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